
Planning Board of Sugar Hill 

September 3, 2008 

 

Members:  Chris Thayer, Arthur Chase, Gail Clark, Rob Hayward, Amy Venezia, Jim 

Keefe, David Thurston, Sidney Regen 

 

Guests: Allan Clark 

 

Chairman Robbie Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:30pm on Wednesday, 

September 3, 2008.  On a motion made by Sidney Regen, seconded by Jim Keefe the 

minutes of the August meeting were moved to be approved and accepted.  PASSED 

UNANIMOUSLY. 

 

The Board reviewed the changes to the Subdivision Regulations with Chief Allan Clark.  

Chief Clark notified the Board that he has been working on driveway regulations that the 

road Agent will be using for driveway approval.  Chief Clark also asked the Board that if 

there was a commercial application before the Board to have them get in contact with the 

Fire Department for advice.  He notified the Board that the Police Department and the 

Fire Department would be putting an alarm ordinance on the town ballot next year.  On a 

motion made by David Thurston, seconded by Jim Keefe.  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 

 

Submitted by: 

Amy Venezia 


